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    Dear Parents, 
     
    We have some thrilling news to share with all of you! Our school is about to release its first story - Bal Bharati  
    Quiz, and we can't wait for you to be a part of this exciting journey. Mark your calendar because the release date  
    is just around the corner! 
 
    We request your enthusiastic participation and support in making this release a resounding success. To ensure  
    that you don't miss out on any update, we urge you to follow our official Bal Bharati Public School Facebook and  
    Instagram pages. By doing so, you'll be the first to know when the quiz goes live! 
 
    But that's not all - we need your help to spread the word! We encourage you to share this news with all your  
    friends and classmates, inviting them to follow our social media pages as well. The more students we have  
    engaged, the greater the impact we can make together! 
 
    Let's showcase our school spirit and enthusiasm by actively participating in this initiative. We're counting on you  
    to make this a memorable experience for everyone. 
 
    Stay tuned for the official announcement, where we'll reveal more details and how you can be a part of it. 
    Thank you for your continuous support and participation. We look forward to creating an incredible experience  
    with all of you!!! 
 

 
    Regards 
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